Alameda County Board of Supervisors 
County Administration 
1221 Oak Street, Suite 536
Oakland, CA  94612

RE:  Proposed Amendment to Chapter 5.08 of the Alameda County Ordinance
Dear Board Members:
It has come to my/our attention that there is a proposal before you to amend Chapter 5.08 of the Alameda County Ordinance that will ban the use of flank straps, spurs, tied ropes and wild cow milking.  It concerns us greatly that this amendment is being proposed by the Board without the input of your constituents, especially those directly impacted, and industry professionals.  
We have many businesses, nonprofits and equestrians in our community that will be devastated by this change. The change will not allow us to hold equestrian events including horse shows such as dressage, hunter/jumper and even therapy riding clinics, as well as, make ranching, team roping and rodeo in our county impossible.  The economic impact to local businesses, who are already struggling, will be significant.  
We encourage you to listen to your community and not discriminate against the agricultural, equestrian and ranching community.  Please send the item to at least the Castro Valley, Fairview and Sunol MAC Boards and Agricultural Advisory Committee for their invaluable input and recommendations.  
Please take a moment to listen and don’t negatively impact our businesses, non-profits and residents without giving the MAC and Agricultural Advisory Committees the opportunity to offer their important input.
Sincerely,
(Print your name here)
